
Here's the notes from the 5/15 mtg: 

• Attendees: Molly, Sharon, Chris, Mike, and Jaris 

• Enrollment for 2018-2019 is projected to be similar to the current school year of ~124 

• 5/16 fun night for EC/Kindergarten - Chris to attend and represent SAC 

• Sharon received 4 volunteers for auction committee 

• Sharon received class ambassador volunteers for EC through grade 2; none for grades 3-8 

• 3M security film to be installed 5/18 

• Door locks are on hold to see if these can be reimbursed as part of state grant for security 

• Security back pack bags received for each classroom 

• Two way radios to be ordered for staff 

• Safety barricade drills to occur 5/18 

• TSF letters to go out in the next week; Sharon & Chris to coordinate; going to ~10 families and EC4 
families to be reviewed) 

• Football Mania: Chris to follow up with Birdie to ensure the tickets are to the school in time to go home 
to parents in May 

• Fall Fest: Jaris to follow up with Deb Hendry 

• No finance update as Grace has yet to send April financials 

• Sharon is looking into some new furniture for some classrooms and will send email to SAC for review 
so order can be placed soon 

• Next meeting 6/19 at Black Sheep 

 


